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From: Alice Dyment < >
Sent: 2021/05/02 12:53 PM
To: Watchorn, Daniel
Subject: [EXTERNAL]1685 Queen Street East

 I live at   south of these proposed buildings. Others will complain 
about these towers blocking their view of Ching. park, so I won't .   
But I am concerned about any children who might live in this new development. Is there 
a designated playground for them? Or is the developer expecting them to cross 6 lanes 
of Queen Street and then traverse half of Ching park to get to the play area there.  That 
might work for moms and toddlers, also for teens but not for 8-12 year olds who should 
be starting to develop a little autonomy but can't safely make it across Queen Street, 
esp with the added traffic that these buildings will attract. 
 thanks   for your consideration, 
 Alice Dyment 


